Wespelaar, March 29 1980

Dear M. Weisberg,

Thank you very much for answering my letter.

I can tell you in connection with the French television pro-
gram you asked me about, that I indeed did tape it, only it
is the Dutch version of it. This version is basically the
same, it is only a bit longer. This tﬁo hour program was
broadcast on two separate days, namely July 3 and 10, 1979 on
the second Dutch channel and the commentary was in Dutch (the
interviews were left in English).

They indeed did show a very clear Zapruder film in colour
and they used it in the following way : the narrator talked
about a possible second gunman and to prove this, the film was
shown, first in the normal speed, then in slow motion with the
accent on frame 313. Then there was an interview with Cyril
Wecht' who also believed in a second gunman, with an eye witness,
and again with Wecht. Then the film was shown again. The whole
part lasted in all 4 minutes. They used it a second time to
demonstrate that Mary Moorman was visible in it when her pic=
tures were discussed together with the wooden fence.

Much more attention was paid in the program to the Nix film.
The original version and the F.B.I. version were both shown
and discussed.

In my opinion it was a very fine program and they also showed

a similar one about Robert Kennedy.

Hoping that I have claryfied some things for you, I remain,

P
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Dijkstraat 37
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PS5 : The Trech program was shown early in 479




